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Date: 13 February 2012
Final REPORT OF THE WRC-12 AGENDA ITEM COORDINATOR

	Agenda Item No.:

1.7

	Name of the Coordinator (with Email): 
SUZUKI, Yoshio  : suzuki@jransa.or.jp

	Issues:

To consider the results of ITU‑R studies in accordance with Resolution 222 (Rev.WRC‑07) in order to ensure long-term spectrum availability and access to spectrum necessary to meet requirements for the aeronautical mobile-satellite (R) service, and to take appropriate action on this subject, while retaining unchanged the generic allocation to the mobile-satellite service in the bands 1 525‑1 559 MHz and 1 626.5-1 660.5 MHz.

	APT Proposals:

ASP/26A7/1 and 2 - NOC Art. 5
ASP/26A7/3 - MOD No. 5.357A
ASP/26A7/4 - NOC Art. 9
ASP/26A7/5 - MOD Res. 222
ASP/26A7/6 - ADD New Resolution [ASP/AI1.7/SPECT.METHOD](WRC-12)

	Status of the APT Proposals:

(1) Presented as Annex 7 to Doc. 26
(2) SWG4B3 completed its work after 17 meetings.
･Art. 5 and 9 were retained as NOC.
･New Resolution [ASP/AI1.7/SPECT.METHOD](WRC-12) was accepted as modified.
･Proposed modification of No. 5.357A was not accepted since current text was critically agreed at WRC-97 and majority wanted to keep it as it is.
･Modifications of Res. 222 are accepted and APT proposed additions of resolves 4 and 5 are appropriately reflected in new Annex but not in the main text.

･New Annex to Res. 222 titled “Procedures to implement No. 5.357A and Resolution 222 (Rev. WRC-12)” was developed and unanimously agreed as compromised text.
(3) WG5B approved Doc. TEMP/99 at its seventh meeting.

(4) COM4 approved Doc. 325 at its fifth meeting.
(5) Plenary Meeting approved Doc. 360 (B14) at its sixth meeting and Doc. 400(R12) at its eighth meeting perfectly.

	Issues to be discussed at the Coordination Meeting:

None

	Comments/Remarks by the Coordinator:

The outcomes on AI 1.7 generally satisfy the APT positions under spirit of corporation among Regional Groups and Administrations. I would like to thank those APT members that participated in the AI 1.7 discussions to obtain a good result for the APT.
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